
 

Barrins, Patrick (CB US/Supervisor), per: 28 November 2023  Page 1/2 
Document3 

  
 
For Immediate Release  
Contact: ALDIissues@zenogroup.com     
 

In Association with HMC Farms, ALDI Recalls Select Peaches, Nectarines, and Plums Because of 
Health Risk Due to Potential Listeria Contamination 

 
Batavia, Ill. (November 28, 2023) – In cooperation with The HMC Group Marketing Inc., who does business 
as HMC Farms, and out of an abundance of caution, ALDI Inc., (“ALDI”) recalls select peaches, nectarines, 
and plums. The affected products are recalled due to potential Listeria contamination. Full product details 
include: 
 

Product Name  Package 
Description/Size  UPC Codes 

Production/Lot 
Code  

Best By Date 

Peaches 2 lb. 2 lb. Gusset bag 788814320650 

Sold between May 1 - 
November 15, 2022 

and between May 1 - 
November 15, 2023.  

 
Sold between May 
1 - November 15, 

2022, and 
between May 1 - 

November 15, 
2023.  

Peaches Loose Individual N/A 

Nectarine 2 lb. 2 lb. Gusset Bag  788814320759 

Plum 2 lb. 2 lb. Gusset Bag 788814320858 

  
The affected products were sold at select ALDI stores in Alabama, Arizona, Arkansas, California, Delaware, 
Florida, Georgia, Illinois, Iowa, Kansas, Kentucky, Louisiana, Maryland, Michigan, Minnesota, Mississippi, 
Missouri, Nebraska, New Jersey, North Carolina, North Dakota, Oklahoma, Pennsylvania, South Carolina, 
South Dakota, Tennessee, Texas, Wisconsin, and Virginia. According to the latest information available, 
there are no reported illnesses from products sold at ALDI stores. 
 
ALDI puts the safety and integrity of the products it sells first. Customers are encouraged to check their 
freezers for products that may have been stored for future consumption. If customers have a product 
affected by this recall, they are advised to discard it immediately or return it to their local store for a full 
refund.  
 

For any customers impacted by this recall or who would like additional information, call the HMC Farms 
consumer information desk at 844-483-3867, Monday through Friday between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 
8:00 p.m. EST. 
  
ALDI sincerely regrets the inconvenience and concern caused as a result of this recall.   
 

About ALDI U.S.   
ALDI is one of America’s fastest-growing retailers, serving millions of customers across the country each 
month. Our disciplined approach to operating with simplicity and efficiency gives our customers great 
products at the lowest possible prices. For six years running, ALDI has been recognized as No. 1 in price 
according to the dunnhumby Retailer Preference Index Report.* ALDI strives to have a positive impact on 
its customers, employees and communities by being socially and environmentally responsible, earning 
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ALDI recognition as a leading grocer in sustainability.** In addition to helping protect the planet, ALDI 
helps customers save time and money through convenient shopping options via in-store, curbside pickup 
or delivery at shop.aldi.us. For more information about ALDI, visit aldi.us.  
  
*According to the dunnhumby® ©2023 Retailer Preference Index.  
**According to Progressive Grocer’s 2023 Top 10 Most Sustainable Grocers list. 
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